
                                                                                          

 

 
David Jackson 
Chief Executive  
Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council 
Cloonavin 
66 Portstewart Road 
COLERAINE 
BT52 1EY 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Jackson, 

TRANSFERRED FUNCTIONS GRANT – COUNCILS CONTRIBUTION TO 
NORTHERN IRELAND PUBLIC SERVICES OMBUDSMAN 2024/2025 

I refer to my letter of 14th December 2023 in which councils were advised of their 

estimated contribution to fund the operation of the Northern Ireland Public Services 

Ombudsman in 2024/2025. You will be aware that this estimated funding was 

deducted from the Transferred Functions Grant payable to your Council for 

2024/2025.  

I am pleased to advise you that as a result of a reduced requirement your Council is 

due to receive a refund of £2,402 which will be forwarded to your Council’s bank 

account shortly. 

Should you need any further information, please contact me 

(jeff.glass@communities-ni.gov.uk, telephone: 9082 3375). 

Yours sincerely 

JEFF GLASS 
Local Government and Housing Regulation 
cc Finance Officer, Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council

Local Government and Housing 
Regulation Division 
Finance Branch 
Causeway Exchange 
1-7 Bedford Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 7EG 
Phone: 028 9082 3375 
email: jeff.glass@communities-ni.gov.uk 
 

Our ref: CO1-24-564 

13 January 2025 

 

mailto:jeff.glass@communities-ni.gov.uk

